From: Quigley, Elaine

Sent: 05 May 2017 11:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Stukeley Street 2015/7028/P
Hi

| don’t think this comment was registered on M3 whenever it was received. Can this
be registered.

Thanks.

Elaine

From: Paullucas [

Sent: 01 December 2016 17:07
To: Quigley, Elaine <Elaine.Quigley@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Stukeley horror

Hi Eliane good to talk to you. Here are some snaps i took of what is was like when there was
the scaffolding outside. it doesn’t do it justice - the smell and the human excrement every day
was horrific.

I spoke with a few other businesses and they said that the atmosphere was awful, and people
leavig late felt very intimidated - one saying that there were drug dealers in the area!

The noise from the drilling and excavation, plus the lorries and scaffolding attracting rough

sleepers and others, and the building works will are this nice street a nightmare to lie and
work in.

I hope you can take this into consideration?

Many thanks Paul

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Lucas|

Subject: Stukeley horror

Date: 1 December 2016 at 13:00:19 GMT
To: Paul Lucaa
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